
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File (S7-10-22) – The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors   

From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: January 24, 2023 

Re: Meeting with Marilyn Waite, Climate Finance Fund 

On January 23, staff from the Office of the Chair met with Marilyn Waite, from the Climate 
Finance Fund, about the SEC’s proposal for the enhancement and standardization of climate-
related disclosures for investors. Tyler Gellash joined the conversation in his capacity as a 
consultant to the Climate Finance Fund. During the meeting, the participants discussed a 
forthcoming report about the use of climate-related disclosures and data by third party data 
providers to inform investors about climate-related risks and opportunities. The report will be 
submitted to the comment file when it is finalized.  

Attendees:  

• Mika Morse, Policy Counsel, Chair’s Office 
• Marilyn Waite, Managing Director, Climate Finance Fund 
• Tyler Gellash, Co-Founder, Myrtle Makena LLC 

 

 


